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This Week
World Book Day: World Book Day is next week, on Thursday 2nd March. Everyone is 

welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book.

Open Afternoon: We are hosting an open afternoon from 1.30pm on Thursday 30th 

March, to allow you to visit our new and renovated classrooms, see our new playground 

equipment and to see performances of Primary’s Dance Time and Seniors’ Shakespeare 

Festival “King Lear” work. Please let us know via the school office if you would like to 

attend, and please remember we have no parking available onsite so all visitors to this 

event will need to park offsite and walk in. Please park considerately to our neighbours.

Absence and Appointments: If your child is unwell and not able to attend school, 

please can you telephone school reception before 9am to let us know. Also, if your child 

has a last minute medical appointment about which you have not previously informed us, 

please can you ensure that the class teacher is informed via eSchools or that you call 

reception to let us know.

Red Nose Day: Red Nose Day is coming up on 

Friday 18th March. Everyone is invited to wear 

either their pyjamas or a Red Nose Day themed 

outfit, in return for a suggested donation for Comic 

Relief of £1. We will be having related activities in 

school, including a danceathon, a bake off and a 

themed whole-school assembly. Pip, our Operations 

Manager, has set up a Just Giving page for the 

event if you prefer to donate electronically: 

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-

queen-elizabeth-ii-silver-jubilee-school 

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Yoimoji of the Week: Duggz
Duggz is a confident dog. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Micah, Sailors - Walking up the new climbing frame independently.

Abdulla, Pilots - Being incredible in PE and participating in all of it.

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-queen-elizabeth-ii-silver-jubilee-school
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Class News from Globetrotters Class
On the 9th February, Globetrotters enjoyed their Glitter Ball Prom. It was a wonderful evening filled 

with music, glitter, food and fun. Thank you to everyone that came and made it such a great 

celebration. We loved seeing all of our old friends come back for the evening too!

Following our Christmas Fayre, Globetrotters decided to use some of the money they raised to 

support the doctors and nurses at Horsham hospital. Having spoken to the League of Friends of 

Horsham Hospital, we decided to buy tea, coffee, hot chocolate and biscuits for the staff to keep in 

the staff rooms as a well-earned treat! We parcelled these up into hampers and delivered them to the 

hospital where we met a Matron and two ward nurses.
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